
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
THE HILLINGDON (ON STREET PARKING PLACES) (SOUTH RUISLIP)  

(RESIDENTS) ZONES SR & SR2 ORDER 2019 (AMENDMENT) ORDER 2020 
Hillingdon Council gives notice that it proposes to make this Order which will make the following 
revisions to the previously proposed extension to the South Ruislip Parking Management Scheme 
in Weldon Close, Ruislip: 

i) Reduction of the parking place opposite No. 1 Weldon Close by 3.5 metres. 
ii) Reduction of the parking place outside No. 3 Weldon Close by 3.4 metres.  
iii) Increase the widths of all previously parking bays within Weldon Close to 2 metres wide.  

A copy of the notice of proposals, proposed Order together with full details, plans and the Council’s 
statement of reasons for the proposal can be seen at South Ruislip Library and by appointment at, Civic 
Centre, Uxbridge during normal office hours until 5th February 2020.  Further information can be obtained 
by telephoning Residents Services on 01895 277006. If you wish to comment on, or object to the 
proposals please write by 5th February 2020, stating grounds for objection and your home address to 
Transport & Projects, Residents Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting reference 
3N/04/15/01/20. Dated this the 15th day of January 2020.    
JEAN PALMER,  
Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents Services. 
 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposed amendments to the scheme are as a direct result of the comments that were made by 
residents during the previous formal consultation and are intended to allow residents to maximise the 
benefits that the Parking Management Scheme provides.  
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Reduction of proposed parking places to ensure clear access is maintain to off-street parking areas.
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